
Hello Portland faculty, staff and students, 
  
We are writing to update you regarding COVID-19 testing on the Portland campus. Between Aug. 28 – Sept. 4, 
2020, 332 of Portland nursing students were tested for COVID-19. Fewer than five positive cases were 
confirmed. Please note that Linfield University 


